MUC WOMEN'’S COLLEGE, BURDWAN
NOTICE NO. : 241

The College will remain closed on 29t June, 2023 (Thursday) on account of

Id-Uz-Zoha (Bakrid) vide Govt. Notification No. 4331-F(P2) dated 21.10.2022.

Since the festival is a bigger one and 1s celebrated by all transcendenting the
barriers of caste, creed, religion etc. Friday (30.06.2023) will also remain

closed as post 1d-Uz-Zoha (Bakrid) celebration.
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